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8th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

The School Council have decided to continue the school’s support of Children in Need this year.  

Consequently, we would like to invite you to allow your child or children to come to school next Friday 

15th November in non-uniform.  As it is Children in Need you are further invited to come showing off 

your spots – if you have any!  However, we do not want you to feel you have to purchase any branded 

items.  If you are able, the School Council does ask that you send your child in with a small donation that 

we can then forward onto the charity. 

 

Many thanks for your time and we wish you a happy weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Komboye and Mila 

School Councillors 

 

 

 
 

 

 


